WO@DMEN HILLS

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

November 9, 2022
Matthew Erichsen, PE, CFM

Kiowa Engineering Corporation
7175 West Jefferson Ave, Suite 2200
Lakewood, Colorado 80235

Re: Will-Serve Letter for wastewater service for Lot 1, Falcon U-Haul Filing No. 1, El Paso County.

Dear Mr. Erichsen,

The above-named property is an included property of the Falcon Highlands Metropolitan District
(FHMD) and wastewater services to FHMD are provided by Woodmen Hills Metropolitan District
(WHMD). The parcel is stated for development of a U-Haul storage facility. The projected
wastewater flow is projected to be equivalent to a single family home. The Wastewater Treat-
ment Plant has adequate capacity to accommodate this facility, thus the above said property can
be provided wastewater service for submitted project by WHMD.

A Commitment Letter will be granted upon site plan approval.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.
Sincerely,
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Wally Eaves, Wastewater Enterprise Director, Woodmen Hills Metropolitan District
Cc: John P. McGinn, District Engineer

JD Shivvers, Water Enterprise Director
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